
Dear Mr Wemyss, 
 
Further to our phone conversation this morning, and your reply of 10 May 2010 to 
the letter sent by Elizabeth Ferguson, our Clerk to the Congregational Board; I 
confirm that I should like to appear in person before the Enterprise, Planning and 
Infrastructure Committee on 31 May 2010, in person, to object to the proposed 
extension of Pay and Display operational hours in the vicinity of Queen's Cross 
Church.   
 
I would object on the grounds stated in the letter from our Clerk to the 
Congregational Board. 
 
I trust this will be in order, and I will await confirmation that this is so, and 
instructions of where and when I should appear. 
 
With grateful thanks for your assistance  on this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Scott M. Rennie 
 
Rev Scott M. Rennie MA BD STM FRSA 
 
Minister, Queen's Cross Parish Church, 
 
Albyn Place, 
 
Aberdeen 
 
AB10 1YN 
 


